
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 4:37 PM 
To: 'elena@judgewatch.org' 

 
Subject: comment on Michael A. Cardozo, Esq., sent at 4:27 pm, Friday, July 15, 2022 

via Governor Hochul's website: 
https://www.governor.ny.gov/news/governor-hochul-announces-
nominees-commission-ethics-lobbying-and-government 
 

 
I have received no follow-up to my 2-part July 8th comment in opposition to Governor Hochul's 
prospective  nomination of Michael Cardozo to the Commission on Ethics and Lobbying in Government, 
whose 2nd part added:  "...Call me for the chapter & verse details & EVIDENCE of Cardozo's long history 
of unethical, criminal conduct."  Were you not planning to interview me and request substantiating 
documents?  Please advise. 
Thank you. 
Elena Sassower, Director, Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 914-421-1200 
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